Department of Health (No comment)09 03 06 RP

Sent: 09 March 2006 16:08

To: Alana Miller

Subject: Health Technology Appraisal ? Interferon alfa ribavirin for the treatment of mild chronic hepatitis C ? review of existing guidance no.75

Alana Miller Technology Appraisal Project Manager National Institute for Health and Clinical Excellence Midcity Place 71 High Holborn London WC1V 6NA

9 March 2006

Dear Alana

Health Technology Appraisal ? Interferon alfa ribavirin for the treatment of mild chronic hepatitis C ? review of existing guidance no.75

Thank you for the opportunity to make comments on the appraisal consultation document.

My colleagues at the Department of Health have no specific comments to make on the above consultation document.

Yours sincerely

Simon Reeve

Head of Clinical and Cost Effectiveness Branch

- Disclaimer

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received.

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with the Department of Health's policy on the use of electronic communications. For more information on the Department of Health's e-mail policy click here http://www.dh.gov.uk/terms

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet (GSi) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable & Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs.

On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus-free

Delivered via MessageLabs